From the Director of Development W’F’
Amanda Scott MA (Oxon) > J

28 March 2018

Mr and Mrs B Sandhu

The Sandhu Charitable Foundation
56 Grange Road

London

W5 5BX

Dear Mr and Mrs Sandhu,

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of the donation of £6,000 from The Sandhu Charitable
Foundation on 23 March 2018 to the Latymer Foundation at Hammersmith (Registered charity
no.312714).

Thank you for your generous and on-going support of the Latymer Foundation.

Yours sincerely,

Lot

Amanda Scott
Director of Development
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